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Central Industrial District Association Minutes for April 11,

Aprill 11, 2011

2011 Board Members Present: Scott Brown, Christy Chester, Lane McFarren, Michelle Freed,
Boyd Nolen, Tom Roberts, Monty Summers, Darby Trotter, Virginia Watson, Chris Boland,
Members Present: Jason Allen, Janet Blauvelt, Elliot Goldstein, Bill Haw Jr., Bruce Holloway,
Dave Melzer, Jim Schriever,

Scott Brown opened the meeting with introductions of the city officials and council members
present at the meeting. He then asked that the minutes from the March meeting be read and
approved by the Board and voting members. They were approved as read.

Michelle Freed then gave the treasurers report.

Darby Trotter - Membership Chair - gave a report and asked that members sign up for this
committee and commit to showing up to meetings and helping grow our organization. He had
a handout consisting of the three levels of membership and the benefits of CIDA. All members
were encouraged to sign up.
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Jim Schriever spoke about the next cleanup which will be on March 16th and he gave a security
report for the area.

Christy Chester gave her report on infrastructure. The 12th St. bridge should be done around
July and the Forrester Viaduct in September. She has been actively attending meetings
regarding the Greater KC interchange and implementation of different ideas for the KC

area infrastructure. On the 29th, there was a meeting to discuss all the progress made on
Woodswether viaduct. Also, Tom Roberts will be heading up a committee devoted to levees and
flooding.

The KCDC then gave their report on the West Bottoms project and where they are so far on

the project. All CIDA members were asked to stay after the meeting and give feedback on their
ideas. Old business was the discussion on the CIDA name change and Tom Roberts discussed
PIAC dollar matching and the improvements that have been accomplished with this way of
handling PIAC money.

Scott Brown then adjourned the meeting. Respectfully Submitted by Lane McFarren



